
Circular ref: 043/2023 

Dear Members, 

Reminder on official opening of 
Sports Bar and Golf Simulator 

Further to Circular ref. 041/2023 dated 3 July 2023, gentle reminder 
that the Sports Bar and Golf Simulator will be officially opened on 7th 
July 2023, time 7.30pm at JSAS clubhouse. 

Free flow of beer (while stocks last) will be provided at this event. 

Members who are interested to pick up Golf are welcome to come and 
try out the Golf Simulator and also to enjoy the evening in the company 
of fellow members. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

5 July 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


